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The California Rally Series Rally School is in two weeks - do you know anyone who might be
interested in attending? The date is  Sat
urday, February 11
in Ridgecrest.

Many CRS rallyists and rallycross competitors got a good start in their sport at this annual
school - perhaps you were one of them!  Think of potential teammates, members of your service
crew, rally volunteers who might enjoy this day-long, hands-on event. The school includes
lunch, dinner, and a notebook, with both classroom instruction and in-car training (rally or
rallycross driving, or rally co-driving) with experienced competitors.  School participants get two
other bonuses: a 2017 CRS membership, and a discounted entry fee ($40) to Sunday's
Ridgecrest Rallycross I.

Thanks for spreading the word!  The website for info and registration is  http://crsrallyschool.co
m/

  

See you there!
The CRS Rally School Team
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